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Comments: Comments on the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

Connie Cummins

Forest  Supervisor, Superior National Forest

 

 

Dear Connie Cummins:

 

 

Please find attached in PDF format a letter in support of the Lutsen Mountains expansion project from the board

of directors of the Cook County Chamber of Commerce. If you have questions or for some reason find that this

letter fails to meet the requirements for consideration in this process, please advise.

 

 

Kind regards,

 

 

Jim Boyd

 

 

 

**********

Jim Boyd

Executive Director

Cook County Chamber of Commerce

P.O. Box 805 15 North Broadway

Grand Marais, MN 55604

218-387-2079 (office)

218-387-2466 (home)

218-370-9665 (cell)

ccchamber@boreal.org

 


